
Indigenous Health  
Conference
May 21-23, 2020
Sheraton Niagara Falls

Dear Colleague,

The Indigenous Health conference continues to provide a shared 
opportunity for Indigenous communities and Health Care professionals 
to discuss health issues, inequities, and possible solutions. The 4th  
biennial Indigenous Health Conference: Building Our Future will 
continue the dialogue and focus on health in Indigenous communities.

On behalf of the organizing committee, I would like to invite you to 
participate in this important  conference 

A limited number of $500 tables are available for artisans to sell their 
crafts to display materials and to engage with up to 700 researchers, 
physicians, health care professionals and community partners from across 
Canada interested in Indigenous culture. Access to the academic sessions 
for one person is also provided.

If your organization is interested in participating, please contact me via 
phone or email to discuss.

Sincerely,

Anna Banerji O.Ont, MD MPH FRCPC DTM&H
Co-Chair, Indigenous Health Conference
416-978-8319 | anna.banerji@utoronto.ca

Brien Wong  | Lead Planner, CPD 
T: 416.828.8443 | E: brien.wong@utoronto.ca

www.cpd.utoronto.ca/indigenoushealth

Benefits of your  
support include:

•	 Access to up to 700 
researchers, physicians, and 
health care professionals 
from across Canada

•	 Creating better educated and 
more culturally competent 
health care providers

•	 Demonstrating your 
commitment to improving 
health care for all Canadians




